
 

Daily Schedule: 

 

8:20—Entrance 

Bell 

P.1 - 8:30-9:10 

P.2 - 9:10-9:50 

Break—9:50-10:05 

P.3 -  10:05-10:45 

P.4 -  10:45-11:25 

Activity - 11:25– 11:55 

Lunch -  11:55-12:25 

P.5 - 12:25—1:05 

P.6 -  1:05—1:45 

Break - 1:45 -  2:00 

P. 7 -  2:00 -  2:40 

P.8 -  2:40 -  3:20 

Dismissal - 3:20 

 

NO SCHOOL ON  

MONDAY SEPT 6 

 

If your child will be missing 

or late for school please 

contact the office by either 

calling 873-5814 or email-

ing wms@yk1.nt.ca 

ÉWMMS 

WILDCAT NEWS 

Newsletter: September 3, 2021  

50 Taylor Road Yellowknife, NT 

X1A3X2.  (ph)873-5814,(F) 873-4671 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Wow, what a week it has been.  We have been so pleased with how the first week has gone this year.   Students have 

come into the school and embraced the first week.   While there have been challenges with masking and Covid expo-

sures at two schools students have remained steadfast. 

 

I want to reiterate to all parents/guardians that we are doing the best we can to follow all protocols established by the 

CPHO.  You too can support us with this by also adhering to protocols and ensure that you screen your child prior to 

coming to school.  Should your child be symptomatic , please keep them home until symptoms subside.   Should those 

symptoms persist, please reach out to Public Health for further assessment. 

 

We had an outdoor assembly in bubble groups with all students being masked. This adheres to the CHPO protocols. We 

value the opportunities to build community and the pandemic has created challeng-

es for us to make this happen.   We are hopeful that at some point the protocol 

surrounding short assemblies can be revisited with safe protocols in place.  This 

would really allow our staff and students to develop the bonds of a school communi-

ty. 

 

Our Outdoor Classroom has been a hit with students and staff, not to mention it really helps make our school entrance 

welcoming. Exploratories have started and all indications suggest that this will once 

again be a highlight of our programming.  Students are very excited to have our 

Culinary Arts (foods) return to the program.  I know that I am looking forward to the 

culinary aromas that permeate the hallways during exploratory times. 

 

 

We currently have planned an  Open House on September 8th from 6-7 pm for Grade 

6 parents/guardians and September 9th from 6-7 pm for Grade 7 parents/

guardians.   It is an opportunity for you to meet the teachers and hear further infor-

mation regarding school operations.   Unfortunately, we are not able to offer indoor school tours at this time.  I would 

like to thank you all for helping make the first week of school a success and if you 

ever have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 

Mahsi, Thank-you, Merci 

 

Jeff Seabrook, Principal 

 

 

6-7 pm 

SEPT 8—GRADE 6 

SEPT 9—GRADE 7 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
Parent Advisory Council 

Interested in being a part of the PAC?  Our first meeting will be Wednesday September 15th at 7pm.    

Please stay tuned for further information coming in September.  The first meeting will be virtual pending 

any changes in Covid Protocols.       Information will come out the week of. 

Counsellor’s Corner 

Ms. Emily Johnston is our CYCC ( Child Youth Community Counsellor) this year and 

will have a special piece in all of our newsletters.  If you feel you need to reach out to 

Emily for any reason, please do not hesitate.  (Emily.johnston@yk1.nt.ca) 

Friday’s are Willy Mac School Spirit days 

Beat the Christmas rush and get your own Willy Mac Swag.   Simply go to this site and your order will come directly to you.  

You can also wear school colours if the swag is just not you! 

 https://williammcdonaldmiddleschool.entripyshops.com/  

https://williammcdonaldmiddleschool.entripyshops.com/

